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The Select Board will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, February 10, 2021, at 6:30PM 
on the request to dedicate the square at Vermont Avenue and Connecticut Avenue in honor of 
the Young Family -  Francis A Young, Patrick Allan Young and James Young.  Due to the 
COVID19 restrictions, the hearing will be held remotely. Anyone wishing to be heard on this 
matter can participate in the virtual meeting being held by Zoom. Log on instructions will be 
published on the February 10, 2021, Select Board agenda.   
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